THE WEEK AT A GLANCE

Sunday, July 31		
Morning Worship	8:30 am & 11:00 am	Sanctuary
Men's Softball Tournament		HPP
Monday, August 1		
Private Voice Lesson	5:45-6:30 pm	Sanctuary
Wednesday, August 3		
Communications Committee Meeting	7:00 pm	Bishop Warman Room
Saturday, August 6		
UM Men's Breakfast	8:00 am	Happy Harbor Restaurant, Deale
Sunday, August 7		
Morning Worship	8:30 & 11:00 am	Sanctuary
Sunday School Christmas Program Meeting	9:45 am	Fellowship Hall
Monday, August 8		
Private Voice Lesson	5:45-6:30 pm	Sanctuary
Wednesday, August 10		
Spotlight Concert Series Rehearsal	6:00-10:00 pm	Music Room
Church Picnic Planning Committee	6:30 pm	Bishop Warman Room
Thursday, August 11		
Prayer Shawl Ministry Meeting	7:30 pm	Fellowship Hall
Sunday, August 14		
Sunday School Planning Meeting	9:45 am	Fellowship Hall

NEW EMAIL ADDRESSES: Pastor Wayne Chung: <u>leadpastor@friendshipmethodist.org</u>

Bonnie Dean: <u>bsuedean@friendshipmethodist.org</u>

SUNDAY SCHOOL TEACHERS NEEDED!!!

The Sunday School is in need of several teachers for the 2016-2017 year. **No experience necessary** as you will be working with a seasoned teacher and be given a curriculum. All teachers must comply with our church's Safe Sanctuary policies. If you have questions, contact Mary Kauffman at 301-855-8221 or Mary.Kauffman00@gmail.com. Thank you for your thoughtful consideration.



IN ADDITION, THE SUNDAY SCHOOL IS IN NEED OF A NEW SUPERINTENDENT. The main job of the superintendent is to support the Sunday school teachers by performing such duties as being available during the Sunday school hour, facilitating special events, ordering curriculum, ensuring the Sunday school teachers meet Safe Sanctuary guidelines and reporting to the church council. Please let Pastor Wayne know if you are interested in being part of this important ministry.

Happy, Healthy, Safe, & Blessed Summer!!

"Things get slow in the summer. Yet, the mission and ministries of our church continue even during the summer months. Please strive to tithe and share God's blessings!

If you are on vacation, please worship God and bring back a worship bulletin. Pastor Wayne loves to read them.

They say two out of ten church members invite others to come to church. Will you be one of those two and make a difference in the lives of others and ours? Please invite a friend, family member, neighbor to worship with us!

Things may get slower in the summer. And yet, it doesn't have to be so with our walk with God. Have a happy, healthy, safe, and blessed summer!"



Communication Committee

Thank you to the people who volunteered to serve. I am still asking for help. I need two more volunteers. I would like the youth to be represented by a young person between the age of 15 and 18 years oof age, as our youth is a major priority. We want your voice! The second position is a person to act as a secretary ,whose responsibility will be to take the minutes of the meetings. The first meeting of the newly forming committee will be held on Wednesday, August 3, 2016. Please consider volunteering!! Contact Fred Distler at 410-257-2291 or fcdistler@comcast.net

THE AUGUST 6TH 8:00 AM BREAKFAST WILL BE AT HAPPY HARBOR RESTAURANT IN DEALE, MD. THERE IS ALSO A PROJECT PLANNED AFTERWARD (WEATHER PERMITTING) TO PUT CARPET UNDER THE GAGA PIT IN THE PLAY AREA. HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!





Ushers and Acolytes are needed for the summer.

Please consider using your time and make our worship experiences more welcoming and meaningful. There is a sign-up sheet located in the Narthex.

THANK YOU for making a difference!



Stephen Ministry is forming a new training class starting September 2016. Learn life skills to be utilized in caring relationships and everyday life, such as: Listening, Boundaries, Feelings & Emotions, Crisis Theory & Practice, and Assertiveness.

Consider joining with a spouse or a friend. September 2016 class is forming. Contact a Pastor or Stephen Minister for info.

New Photo Directory Available

Be sure to pick up a copy of the newly published photo directory for members and friends of Friendship United Methodist Church. Copies are available in the Narthex and in the Fellowship Hall.





THANK you for visiting today and worshiping with us!
Hope it is a meaningful experience for you. Come again soon, please!

If you are looking for a church home, we love to have our faith journey together. Please contact the church office at 410.257.7133 or the Pastor at leadpastor@friendshipmethodist.org.